
September 8, 2011

A Tea was held at St. Joseph’s Healthcare Juravinski Tower to commemorate the exact day,  September 8, 2011 
of the official opening of St. Joseph’s School of Nursing. 

































The painting titled 
“Fertile Fields” by Carolyn Dover 

was presented to the Alumnae with the

accompanying plaque. 

“In honour of the continued dedication and professional enthusiasm of our Nurses. 
This painting commemorates the 100th Anniversary of the opening of 

St. Joseph School of Nursing, Hamilton, on 8th September, 2011. 



Published in the Hospital Magazine “CONNECTIONS” 


